Jody Simpson

From:

Sent: To: Thursday, April 15, 2021 3:10 PM Senate Health and Social Services

Subject:

SB 38

Dear Chairman Wilson,

Thank you for the positive hearings on SB 38. I support the bill.

In today's hearing, a point of discussion was the topic of "residency." I agree that this is a complex term of art with a host of regulatory meaning beyond the intent of the amendments sponsor.

What I think I heard as a better alternative was "externship." A new doctor, having completed his/her pre medical degree and 4 year Naturopath degree, would achieve this requirement by working under the guidance of a an active practitioner.

Or some variation. I'm sure your committee CS will be fantastic.

Thanks,

Bruce Campbell

(No affiliation)

Fairbanks, Ak 99708

Jody Simpson

From:

LIO Fairbanks

Sent:

Thursday, April 15, 2021 10:05 AM

To:

Senate Health and Social Services

Subject:

Fw: Support for SB38

Please redact and enter into the record the emailed testimony below to SB 38 in SHSS.

Thank you, Jennie

Fairbanks LIO

From: Bruce Campbell

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:56 AM
To: LIO Fairbanks < Lio. Fairbanks@akleg.gov>

Subject: Support for SB38

Re: Todays testimony on SB 38 in SHSS at 1:30 pm.

I support Sen Kawasaki's SB 38 and urge the committee to advance SB 38.

Thanks,

Bruce Campbell

Fairbanks, Ak 99708